Email to parents

Dear Parents and Carers

We are excited to welcome your child as they begin their transition into school. To help them settle in and create a sense of
belonging, we would love for each child to bring a family photo to share with their new class. This photo will be displayed in the
classroom, helping learners stay connected to home while they are at school.

Please send your child with their family photo on their transition visit. If you prefer, you are welcome to email the photo to us, and
we'll print it for you,. Please send to ppsoffice@hessleacademy.com.

Thank you for your support in creating a warm and welcoming environment. We look forward to meeting you and your child soon!

Kind regards
EYFS Team
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